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EARLY BIRD
REGISTRATION ENDS JULY

31ST!
Don’t miss out—register online before

July 31st to get early bird pricing. After
that, fees go up, so we encourage all

families to secure their spots now. Early
registration helps us plan team sizes, ice

times, and coaching. It also ensures
your child is ready to hit the ice when

the season begins. Spots fill fast,
especially in younger divisions, so act
quickly. This small step helps set the
stage for a smooth and successful

season for everyone involved. Visit our
website to register and take advantage

of the discounted rate today.

THE VIC SNACK BAR IS OPEN!
Stop by the snack bar during your visit! We’re open
Monday–Thursday from 12–8 PM and Fridays from
12–5 PM. Along with our classic menu items, we’re
now serving Kawartha Dairy ice cream—a perfect
treat after a skate or to cool off on a warm day.
Come enjoy great snacks and support the league at
the same time!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS – IMPORTANT
DATES!

Get ready for the upcoming season with these key dates!
Pre-Season Camp and Fall Learn to Skate registrations both open

on July 22nd—spaces fill fast, so don’t wait.
Streetsville Hockey League evaluations will take place 
Saturday, September 20th and Sunday, September 21st. 

Please ensure your player is available.
 And don’t miss the action—Streetsville Derbys Jr. C season kicks

off in late September 2025. Come out and support the team as they
hit the ice for another exciting year of competitive hockey!
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